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Dear AIA Friends and Contacts,

-> DID YOU KNOW?

Chances to reach an amicable settlement are enhanced if parties can generate
more options. In light hereof, AlA is willing to help parties/legal practitioners to
seek candidate investors whose input may help to generate such additional
options that meet the essential interests of all parties involved. AlIA has direct and
indirect contacts with investors in many sectors and has assisted in
share/asset/financial transactions that were embedded within amicable
settlements. If you wish to seek our assistance in this regard, feel free to contact

Philippe.Billiet@billiet-co.be

-> OPEN FOR IDEAS & PARTNERS
If you wish to formulate ideas for future AIA projects or if you wish to propose

partnership opportunities with AlA, feel free to contact us.

-> BELGIUM’s MEDIATION WEEK
The Belgian Federal Mediation Commission, together with numerous partners,
organizes a mediation week (17-21/10/2016). All events can be found through this

link.


http://us3.campaign-archive2.com/?u=aea48294ff4f3d0388674f422&id=d840fb0445&e=222d6f948a
http://www.fbc-cfm.be/nl/nieuws/mediationweek-17-21-oktober-2016

-> NEXT EVENTS (2016):

1) ABAS A-Z arbitration training 17-21/10/2016 [Fully booked]

2) Introduction to mediation 7-9/12/2016 [Only a few places still available - to
register, click here]

Wishing you all the best,

The AIA Team
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